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DESIGN PUBLIC HEARING 

US Route 460 Bypass Interchange and 
Southgate Drive Relocation, Town of 
Blacksburg 
Monday, October 21, 2013, 5 - 7 p.m. 
Blacksburg Community Center, Multipurpose Room 
725 Patrick Henry Drive, Blacksburg, VA 24060 

www.VirginiaDOT.org 
Saleminfo@VDOT.Virginia.gov 

Name (optional): 
 
Address: 
 
 
1. Do you support the proposed US Route 460 Bypass Interchange and Southgate Drive Relocation as 
presented at this meeting? Please explain why or why not. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2. Are there any modifications or changes to the project that you would recommend or like to see 
incorporated? Please elaborate as necessary. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Please provide any additional information that you believe will assist VDOT in developing the final design 
on this project. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Did this meeting help you understand the project better? What other information would have been helpful, 
if any? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5. How did you hear about this meeting? 
Newspaper ____ Direct Mail ____ VDOT Roadway signs ____ Other ____ 
 

Please leave this comment sheet at the designated location or mail your comments 
within 10 days (postmarked by October 31, 2013) to the addressee on the reverse side. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Virginia Department of Transportation 
Mr. Phillip Hammack, P.E. 
Salem District Office 
P. O. Box 3071 
Salem, VA 24153 


